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Ryan Howser

From: Rebecca Rudder2
Sent: Monday, July 17, 2023 10:44 AM
To: Ryan Howser
Subject: FW: Please help with the Colorado Pumpkin Patch

Please add Ms. Henry’s email below to the record for the Colorado Pumpkin Patch. 
 
Thank you!                                                                                                            
                                                                

 

Rebecca Rudder 
Constituent Services Specialist 
El Paso County | Government Affairs 
Office: 719.520.6423  
RebeccaRudder2@elpasoco.com 

 
 

From: Susan Henry <susan@treasuredavis.com>  
Sent: Thursday, July 13, 2023 2:44 PM 
To: Carrie Geitner <CarrieGeitner@elpasoco.com> 
Cc: nina.ruiz@vertexcos.com 
Subject: Please help with the Colorado Pumpkin Patch 
 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside the El Paso County technology network. Do not click links or open attachments 
unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. Please call IT Customer Support at 520-6355 if you are unsure 
of the integrity of this message. 

 

Good afternoon, 
 
I am a neighbor or the Colorado Pumpkin patch (I live on Saddlewood Rd), and have worked with JD the owner on 
several occasions with group events that involved families and children enjoying the incredible venue he has created 
there.   
I have never had an issue not have witnessed an issue with anything but joy involved with family getting a wonderful 
experience out of the Colorado Pumpkin patch.  In a wonderful rural setting, that they may not have any other chance to 
experience.   
I hope you can help The Colorado pumpkin patch keep bringing joy to families, and providing the wonderful experience. 
Susan Henry  
 
 
--  

Susan Henry 
 
Sales Partner | Realtor 
Treasure Davis Team 
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A  5155 N. Academy Blvd Ste. 200 
O  719-268-4116 
C  719-415-3322 
E   susan@treasuredavis.com 
W  susan.treasuredavis.com 

    

  
IMPORTANT NOTICE: Never trust wiring instructions sent via email. Cyber criminals are hacking email accounts and sending emails 
with fake wiring instructions. These emails are convincing and sophisticated. Always independently confirm wiring instructions in person 
or via a telephone call to a trusted and verified phone number at the title company. The Treasure Davis Team will NEVER ask you for 
personal information. Never wire money without double-checking that the wiring instructions are correct via phone call with verified title 
company via unique password provided at the beginning of the transaction. Cashier's checks are preferred over a wire to prevent fraud. 
 


